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20th December 2012 
 

Syngas Limited Office Closure  

 

The Syngas Limited head office will be closed on and between the following dates: 

 

 

 

Enquiries or requests during this period should be directed to reception@syngas.com.au as 
this will ensure the earliest possible response.  
 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2013 to all Syngas stakeholders. 
 
Ends 
 
 

For further information contact: 
 
Merrill Gray 
Managing Director 
Syngas Limited 
Phone:  (03) 9602 3797 
Fax: (03) 9602 3808 
Email: reception@syngas.com.au 
 
 

 

Syngas ... Fuelling a cleaner, more secure transportation future 
 

 

 

Monday 24
th

 December 2012 to Wednesday 2nd January 2013 
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